
 

 

GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

                                              ERRATUM - BID NOTICE AND INVITATION TO BID 

 

The municipality advertised a tender in Sowetan dated 05 October 2017 and Mopani Herald dated 06 October 2017 indicating the villages mentioned 
in the table below: 
 

Contract 
Number 

Project name CIDB Grading 

GLM003/2018 Supply and installation of Highmast Lights 
at Goudplaas, Jokong, Maphalle, 
Shawela, Mohlabaneng, Mokgoba, 
Ramoadimatlou and Vaalwater  villages  

3EP/PE 

 

The bidders should therefore note that the villages as mentioned above (with the exception of Goudplaas; Jokong and Mohlabaneng) have been 
replaced. The column for project name has been changed to read as follows: “Supply and installation of Highmast Lights at Jokong, Polaseng, 
Shotong, Mohlabaneng, Goudplaas, Sedibeng, Lemondekop and Merejeng”. These are the villages where Highmast Lights will be installed.  
 
For any other query regarding the tender please contact Mr Tshawe B at 015 309 9246/7/8. 
 
 
Mhangwana D 
Acting Municipal Manager 


